
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P,O, Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca

2014-08-13

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydra
Hydro Place, 500 Columbus Drive
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL A1B 41(7

Dear Sir:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - the Board's Investigation and Hearing
into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System -
Generation Availability Additional Reporting

To assist in the evaluation and monitoring of Hydro's progress on its work plans relating to
generation winter availability, the Board requires that the following reports be filed monthly
by the 15 th of each month, commencing August 15 th, reporting on the previous month's
activity:

1. The status of Annual Work Plan items comparing items planned for the year, items
planned to be complete as of the report date and those actually completed for each of
the three generating units at the Holyrood Thermal Generating Station, the balance of
plant at Holyrood, the Hardwoods and Stephenville gas turbines and the hydro units.

2. The status of capital projects showing the number forecast to be completed by the end
of the year and an S-curve of actual capital spending through the month for which the
report is filed in comparison to the planned spending for that month,

3. The status of progress for each milestone for critical spares on Tables 3.1, 3.2 and 3.3
of Hydro's June 16 report on Generation Availability and the procurement status of
the list of critical spares developed for the Holyrood Thermal Generating Station, the
Hardwoods and Stephenville gas turbines, and the hydro units.

4. The status and progress of activities on Hydro's work plan to secure economically
available interruptible loads.

In addition, Hydro is to file by August 25, 2014 a schedule with identified completion dates
for its work plan on securing interruptible loads.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms,
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jgylnn@pub,nl,ca or telephone (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

tepj

ace. Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpnwer corn
Mr. Ian Kelly, QC, E-mail: ikelly@eurtisdawe.com
Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-mail tjohnson@odeaearle.ca
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: clacey@odeaearle.ca
Mr. Raman Balakrishnan, E-mail: rbalakrishnan@odeaearle.ce
Mr, Danny Dumaresque
Mr. Danny Dumaresque, E-mail; danny.liboral@gmail.com
Mr. William Kennedy, E-mailwkennedy@kennedylawollice.ca

Island Industrial Customer Group
Mr, Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy a stewarttnckelvey.com
Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@pa-law.ca
Grand Riverlceenee Labrador Inc.
Ms, Roberta Frampton Benefiel, E-Mail: rcbnfl@gmail.com
Mr. Charles O'Brien, E-mail; E-mail: bluegreenlaw@gmail.com
Mr. Philip Raphals, E-mail: Philip@centrehelios.org
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